
From: Bridget Brassil <Bridget.Brassil@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 2:47 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Board of Ethics approval for 2025 IDPH Preparedness Summit 

  

Hi, 

  

I did travel to the Illinois Department of Public Health Preparedness Summit tomorrow on 5/7/2025 in 

Normal, IL to present on the Life Expectancy Toolkit. IDPH waived my registration fee. 

  

Thanks, 

Bridget 

 

  

From: Bridget Brassil <Bridget.Brassil@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 10:04 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Board of Ethics approval for 2025 IDPH Preparedness Summit 

  

Hi, 

  

I need approval for my trip to the Illinois Department of Public Health Preparedness Summit 

tomorrow, 5/7/2025. I will be presenting on the Life Expectancy Toolkit I created that will be available 

for use for other health departments. IDPH is partially sponsoring my travel by waiving the registration 

fee for this conference (an offer for all accepted speakers). 

  

For your approval: 

  

Name: Bridget Brassil 

What: IDPH Preparedness Summit 

When: May 7, 2025 

Where: Normal, IL 

mailto:Bridget.Brassil@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org


Why: I am presenting CDPH's life expectancy toolkit, which will allow other Illinois local health 

departments to replicate our life expectancy analysis for public health purposes. 

  

Thanks so much! 

  

Bridget Brassil, MPH 

Epidemiologist II 

Office of Epidemiology 

Chicago Department of Public Health 

111 W. Washington St. Chicago, IL 60604 

(312) 744-6640 

 

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein 

and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended 

recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended 

recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-

mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 

respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of 

any e-mail and printout thereof. 

 


